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August 3, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Algoma Power Inc. (“API”) 2023 IRM Application (EB-2022-0014) 
  
 
As set out in the OEB’s letter dated June 16, 2022, please be advised that as of today’s date, 
API is not yet in a position to file its 2023 IRM application by the encouraged date of August 3, 
2022.   
 
API’s delay is partially due to, amongst other things, errors within the rate generator model and 
has been working with Board Staff to resolve.  API will file its application on or before August 10, 
2022. 
 
Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rod Barber 
Regulatory Analyst 
Phone: 905-329-2555 
RegulatoryAffairs@FortisOntario.com  
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